
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS Watauga County is accepting sealed bids for 
General Contractors for roof replacement at the Hannah Building located at 
141 Health Center Drive, Boone, NC 28607 until 2:00 pm on January 9, 2023, 
in the office of SKA Consulting Engineers, 7900 Triad Center Drive, Suite 
200, Greensboro, NC 27409 at which time and place bids will be opened and 
read. A mandatory pre-bid meeting for General Contractors will be held on 
December 5, 2022 at 2:00 pm at the Hannah Building. The project scope 
generally includes demolition of existing roofing, installation of new insulation 
and low slope roofing system, and installation of new gutters and 
downspouts. The roof area is approximately 13,200 square feet. All proposals 
must demonstrate compliance with all aspects of North Carolina law and 
Watauga County policy, including MBE, verification, and other requirements. 
There is no cost for electronic plan transmission. Watauga County reserves 
the unqualified right to reject any and all submittals.   


